
Mangawhai Community Park

Council is seeking feedback on a new Master 
Plan for Mangawhai Community Park.

The Master Plan will direct how the park 
will be managed and developed going 
forward, including identifying a future layout 
and what activities would be appropriate 
there. The draft Master Plan can be read on 
Council’s website https://www.kaipara.govt.
nz/council/consultation-and-public-notices/
have-your-say or can be obtained from any 
Council office.

Submissions, feedback, objections or 
comments can be made:

• via Council’s website

• e-mailed to rmp@kaipara.govt.nz

• �posted to Kaipara District Council, 
Private Bag 1001, Dargaville 0340 or

• delivered to any Council office.

Following the submission period a hearing 
will be held for those who indicate they 
would like to speak to their submission. All 
submissions must be received by close of 
business Monday 06 May 2024.
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